March 8™, 2016

Price Increase Announcement

To Our Valued Customers:

Steel mills have announced and implemented several price increases in the last few
months. Thus far, we have absorbed these additional costs without increasing prices.
However, with steel mill increases having surpassed $100 per ton, ClarkDietrich Building
Systems will implement up to a 10% price increase on April 15t 2016 on all Metal
Framing products.

ClarkDietrich will continue to honor existing job quotations in accordance with our current
quoting policy. A copy of our Job Quote Policy can be found at:
www.clarkdietrich.comy/suppori-tools/sales-forms.

New price lists will be made available for distribution the week of April 11® or sooner.
in the interim, should you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Sales
Representative or focal facility.

Thank you for your continued loyalty and support.

Sincerely,

ClarkDietrich Building Systems

clarkdieirich.com




